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February 8, 2007

B. Jennifer Davis, Branch Chief
Attn: Matthew Blevins
Environmental Review Branch
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-001

LOG NO: 2007.0301
DOC NO: 0702AJ06
Archaeology

Dear Ms. Davis:

SUBJECT: "National. Historic Preservation Act (NHPA) Section 106 Review -
. Draft Environmental Assessment and Information Related to Upcoming Public

Meeting For Proposed Pa'ina Hawai'i, LLC Irradiator
Moanalua Ahupua'a, Honolulu [Kona] District, Island of O'ahu
TMK: (1) 1-1-076:009 & 010

We are in receipt of your letter to Mr. Michael Kohn of Pa'ina Hawai'l, LLC, and the aforementioned
draft environmental assessment. We received these documents on January 12, 2007.

We have previously commented (LOG NO: 2005.2653, DOC NO: 0512DB02) on the proposed
installation of an irradiator at the subject location and found that the undertaking would have "no effect"
on historically-significant resources. We continue to believe that the proposed undertaking will have "no
effect" on historically-significant resources.

However, in the unlikely event that historic properties, including human remains, are encountered during
routine construction activities, all work in the vicinity must stop immediately and the State Historic
Preservation Division must be contacted at (808) 692-8015.

Please contact Mr, Adam Johnson (O'ahu Assistant Archaeologist) if you have any questions or concerns
about this letter.

Aloha,

P....

Young, Chair,
Historic Preservafion Officer
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